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Farmington Senior Citizens 4-21-2025 

 

April 21, 2025 

 

Meeting number 924 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:07 PM on Monday, April 

21, 2025, by President Gary Weidenborner.  Seventeen members and one guest were present.  We 

welcomed our guest Suzanne Hinderliter. 

 

Then members enjoyed their dish-to-pass lunch. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:37 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the April 7, 2025 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of April 21, 2025, there is $376.09 in the Treasury.  This $10 from 50/50 Raffle on 

April 7 and a payment of $2 for table cloths. 

 

Birthdays:  None 

 

Anniversaries:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  No update 

  

Entertainment: Vice President Ruth Weidenborner 

• Scott Parker is scheduled to present the “History of the Farmington Fire Department” at May 5th 

meeting. 

• At the June 1st meeting, a representative from Lifespan will discuss scams and frauds. 

• At a future meeting, the Elderly Brothers will entertain us with their music. 

• At the October 20th meeting, a speaker will discuss Ghost Stories, hopefully some from the 

Farmington. 

• The next meeting is the annual Pizza Party with pizza from Mark’s Pizzeria.  Lynn Costello and 

Ruthel VanAmburg will bring dessert. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

Kathy Wagner shared information about Senior Programs available at Victor Parks and Recreation. 

 

Town of Farmington update by President Gary Weidenborner:  none 

 

Then Triciajean Jones, Director of the Ontario County Office for the Aging shared information about 

programs and services available to individuals over 60 years old.  She gave members the newsletter, a 

pamphlet about the community dining program, and another one about assistance services for seniors.  She 

also gave members a magnet to place on the refrigeration that holds medical and emergency contact 

information for first responders. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Linda Schwartz won $9.00 in the 50/50 Raffle. 

 

There was dominos after the meeting. 

 

Vice President Ruth Weidenborner closed the regular meeting about 1:20 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


